
Individual Pupil Photographs – Wednesday 26th September 

 

On Wednesday our pupils will be having their individual and sibling 

photographs taken. 

 

All children in Year 2 and Reception who are on their trip on 

Wednesday will have had their photographs taken this week, including 

with any siblings in school.  However, there was not enough time for 

them to take pictures of all the Year 6 children. 

 

All Year 6 children will need to come to school in full uniform to have 

their photo taken before getting changed to go off to Consett 

Academy.  If any children in Year 2 were absent, they too can come 

in from 8.40 am to get their photo taken before the trip. 

 

If any pupils have siblings who do not attend our school and you would 

like them to have their photographs taken together, please come to 

the school Office for 8.40am and these will be taken then. 

 

If your child has a sibling at the school, photographs of these children 

will be taken together during the day – please do not bring them in 

early for this as we will always make sure they have them taken 

together. 

 

Thank you for your help. 

 


